
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
        

osmondelementary  
on Instagram 

Osmond  Elementary  
on Facebook 

 

 

OCToBER 2022 
     
10/4/22 
    - Fall Dry Creek Academy Starts 

    - Fall Pictures by Bell Photography 
 

10/7/22 
    - Spirit Day!  
         Wear your Braves gear in support  
         of Homecoming at SVHS 
 

10/13/22 
    - PTO Meeting  
        10 a.m. in the Osmond Library.  
        All interested parents are invited. 
 

10/14/22 
    - No school  
 

10/21/22 
   - No school 
 

10/24/22 – 10/27/22 
    - Red Ribbon Week  
      Please see the back for more info 
 

10/26/22 
   - Last Day of Fall Dry Creek Academy     
   - Fall Into Reading Night  
       Join Mrs. Jensen from Title 1 for an   
       evening celebrating reading. Meet in   
       the gym at 5:30 pm 
    

10/28/22 
    - No School 
 

10/31/22 
    - Pumpkin Patch 
   - Halloween Costumes welcome! 
      Please see the back for guidelines   
       regarding both the Pumpkin Patch  
      and costumes. 
      
Looking ahead . . . 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held 
Tuesday, November 1st & Wednesday, November 2nd 

Additional info will be sent home mid October.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
   Osmond Elementary 

	
	

Tyler	Jack,	Principal	
Phone	–	307-885-9457	
Fax	–	307-886-5789	

www.osmond.lcsd2.org	

 

What is Title 1? 
 

At	Osmond	Elementary	we	have	a	
school-wide	Title	1	program.	Schools	
qualify	for	Title	1	services	based	on	the	
percentage	of	enrolled	students	in	
economic	need.	This	qualification	is	
based	on	the	number	of	students	in	the	
free	and	reduced-price	lunch	program.	
	

Any	student	enrolled	at	Osmond,	who	
needs	extra	academic	help,	is	eligible	for	
assistance.	All	students	at	Osmond	
complete	a	universal	screener	in	reading	
three	times	per	year.	These	test	results	
along	with	teacher	recommendations	are	
used	to	identify	students	needing	
supplemental	instruction.	
	

Here	at	Osmond	Elementary,	we	use	the	
majority	of	our	funds	for	our	Title	1	
Paraprofessional	team.	With	this	team,	
we	are	able	to	offer	small	instructional	
groups	to	meet	the	needs	of	our	
students.		
	

 

  
 
 
 
   
  WHAT: School Picture Day 
  WHERE: Osmond Elementary 
  WHEN: Tuesday Oct 4th, 2022 
 

 

Flyers have been sent home with 
students and can be returned the 

day of pictures.  You are also welcome 
to go online and pay/order at 

bellphoto.com and use the prepay 
code: OsmondES2Fall22 

 
 

 

We are on Social Media 
For reminders and updates find us at: 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

In celebration of SVHS 
Homecoming, wear your 

Braves gear to support our 
Braves football game and 

Lady Braves volleyball games! 

Spirit  
Day 

 

 

Parents, 
 
We are asking for your help in 
reminding your student to not put 
their library books in the same 
backpack pocket as their water 
bottle. Even the "non-leaking" water 
bottles seem to be causing issues.  
 
       Thank you for  
      your cooperation. 

We	are	currently	in	the	process	of	getting	
this	year’s	fundraiser	set	up.	Please	
watch	for	more	information	to	be	sent	
home	here	in	the	next	couple	of	weeks.	
	
	

10-07-22 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 THURSDAY the 27th 
 

Wear your favorite hat! 
WEDNESDAY the 26th 

Wear red in support of  
red ribbon week! 

TUESDAY the 25th 
 

Wear your silliest socks! 
MONDAY the 24th  

Osmond Cougar students will 
celebrate being drug free! 

 

 

Calling all Veterans	
	

Please	help	us	update	our	list	of	area	Veterans!	Osmond	Elementary	has	a	tradition	of	honoring	those	
who	have	served	our	country.	In	order	to	do	so,	we	keep	a	list	of	local	Veterans.	Keeping	this	list	current	
is	a	challenge.	We	are	asking	for	your	help	in	our	effort.	Please	call	the	office	at	307-885-9457	or	send	an	

email	to	Mrs.	Nield	at	lyndi.nield@lcsd2.org	if	you	know	someone	we	need	to	include.	Thank	you!	
	

	
 

	

We will be joining countless schools across the country in celebrating Red Ribbon Week!  
Red Ribbon Week is the nation’s oldest and largest drug prevention awareness program. During this  

week, we will be promoting healthy, positive choices that encourage our youth to be drug-free. 
 
 

To celebrate, we have several activities planned during that week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	

Cougar	Chronicle	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 																						October	2022	

 

Pumpkin Patch - October 31st  
 

Students are invited to carve, paint  
or decorate a pumpkin at home and bring 

 it to school to put on display. 
 

 
 
 

 

Please note: 
 
 

§ Pumpkins are not provided by the school. 
 

§ Students who wish to participate will need a 
ride to and from school as the pumpkins may 
not ride the bus.  

 

§ Any pumpkins still at the school at 3:30 pm 
will be discarded.  

 October 24th  –  28th 

 

Students are welcome to wear costumes on 
Monday, October 31st.  

 

If your child chooses to do so,  
please note the following guidelines:  

 

YES, COSTUMES MUST: 
• Follow the school dress code 
• Allow students to function normally in daily classroom 

procedures 
• Be arranged at home   

  
NO, COSTUMES MAY NOT: 
• Include masks, weapons, or inflatable costumes 
• Be arranged or prepared in school bathrooms or 

classrooms  
• Make fun of race or religion. 

 


